ESSA (Every Student Succeeds Act)
Open Meeting

Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017
Time: 6:00 p.m.

Locations: DCMO BOCES Harrold and Chenango
Campuses - Dining Rooms (directions attached)
Refreshments will be available
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We would like to extend an invitation to all parents, community members, board
members, administrative staff and others in the DCMO BOCES region, who are interested
in attending the second ESSA Meeting.

Across the state over 40 of these meetings were held last fall — and over 2,100
stakeholders participated in the ESSA State Plan Development Regional Meetings. At this
time, the State Education Department is seeking stakeholder feedback on a small list of
questions regarding elements of the State Plan.

If you are interested in attending either of these meetings in Norwich or Sidney Center,
please contact your local school’s district office by Friday, March 3. You may also make
your reservation by contacting Charlotte Brokaw at DCMO BOCES, e-mail:
brokawc@dcmoboces.com or phone: 607-335-1445 by Tuesday, March 7.

If you have questions please contact Charlotte Brokaw as noted above.
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